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Many thanks to Chairman Proehl and Committee for reading my support of Bill HB2678. 
 
I, Cynthia Foster, voice my support for the Choose Life license plate because I have a personal heart-felt 
reason for this. Many years ago, when I was near 18 years of age, I found out that I was pregnant. My 
doctor told me that the fetus was just a bunch of tissue. I believed him; I bought the lie. Not being ready 
for motherhood at such a young age, I made an appointment to have my pregnancy terminated. 
 
It wasn't until many years later, after being educated on when life actually begins in the womb, that I 
realized the tragedy of what I had done years before. Though I regret deeply my ignorant actions in 
ending my baby's life, currently I do live in support of life, including the unborn child. 
 
The Choose Life license plate would be a visible sign of what  my heart is saying: All lives matter-to me 
and to our Creator Who made them! My hope is that this bill would be passed with your support and 
favor. 
 
Thank you so much for hearing one little voice in a sea of many. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia Foster 
 


